              AGS PTA Welcomes You!
                                                                                                                                                              [image: ]    Greetings from the AGS PTA. You don’t need to officially join us because you are already a member.  You are most welcome to come along to any of our meetings just to listen, share your views, and/or to help us raise much needed funds which benefit our pupils. You may even make some new friends along the way! Meetings are advertised via the School App.

The PTA raises money from donations; teas and raffles at school events; and occasional fund raising events. In the past, we have supported pupil groups and teams within the school; social area improvements; the library refurbishment; many subject departments; and have recently helped to purchase new lockers for pupils. All pupils have benefitted immensely from our generous parents.

We are a relaxed group and there is no pressure to take up a post or make a commitment. However, we do need new members in order for the group to continue as current members will be stepping down when their children leave the school at the end of this session.  We look forward to welcoming you to the next meeting.

For more information contact us – aberdeengrammarptafundraising@gmail.com



Ways to help….
· Attend events & meetings

· Volunteer to help serve teas at school events

· Shop online with www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ags    
 
· Buy raffle tickets and/or donate a prize

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Donate used blazers & gym kits in good condition to the school office

· Make a financial donation to PTA Bank Account - Clydesdale Bank Account Number: 50027262 
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